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Oct 7, 2013

Virginia Medicaid Innovation and Reform Commission
VA

Dear Medicaid Innovation and Reform Commission,

Without the Medicaid expansion, too many people will be left in the
group that cannot receive subsidies for health insurance, and will not
be able to afford health care.  This is especially problematic for
those who suffer from chronic medical conditions.  The financial burden
of these conditions could well end up back in the hands of taxpayers if
the Medicaid program is not expanded.  Please do the right thing and
expand Medicaid to those who need it.

Sincerely,

Melissa Nemeth
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